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Failure to hold the TV set must be communicated to the Revenue by 31st January 2017, 

otherwise you have to pay the fee RAI for 2017. The declaration of non-detention form it is 

available on the website of the Tax and must be transmitted by registered mail without an 

envelope with a copy of a valid identity document. Those without a television must send the 

model every year because this statement has, in fact, valid only for the year in which it was 

presented. It is a measure taken to discourage the Dodgers hardened. Who activates a new 

electrical appliance for the first time during the year but did not buy the TV, it does not have 

obligation to pay since the first bill. For this, however, you must file the return by the end of the 

month following the date of activation of the supply. Otherwise the exemption will start with 

the deadlines for those who present a declaration of non-possession late. You should not worry 

about anything, instead, who sent the model to the Revenue Agency to declare other data, as 

these statements they do not expire. 


